
Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

ABERFOYLE II 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 5 5  S Q .  F T. E X T :  8 2  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  6 3 7  S Q .  F T.

Levels 9, 18, 27
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N

Tower

KITCHEN/DINING
8’-9” x 10’-7”

W/D

BALCONY
82 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’-4” x 8’-9”

LIVING
8’-6” x 9’-2”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

FLEX
6’-5” x 5’-1”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

ABERFOYLE 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 7 6  S Q .  F T. E X T :  8 2  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  6 5 8  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

KITCHEN/DINING
8’-9” x 10’-7”

W/D

BALCONY
82 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’-4” x 8’-9”

LIVING
9’-2” x 8’-6”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

FLEX
6’-5” x 7’-10”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

ALLISON S T U D I O

I N T :  3 8 7  S Q .  F T. E X T :  8 0  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  4 6 7  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

DINING
6’-6” x 7’-8”

W/D

BALCONY
80 sq. ft.

LIVING
9’-5” x 10’-3”

BATH

FOYER

KITCHEN
6’-5” x 10’-8”

F

DW



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

ALTERTON 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 2 1  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  7 5 6 8  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

KITCHEN/DINING
8’-3” x 10’-7”

W/D

BALCONY
47 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’-5” x 9’-2”

LIVING
9’-5” x 7’-11”

BATH

FOYER

FLEX
6’-1” x 8’-0”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

BERING 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  4 8 9  S Q .  F T. E X T :  8 0  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  5 6 9  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4
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KITCHEN/DINING
8’-4” x 10’-8”

W/D
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80 sq. ft.

F
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BEDROOM
9’-4” x 10’-2”LIVING

8’-9” x 8’-1”

BATH
FOYER

FLEX
8’-0” x 5’-0”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

BLOOR 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  9 7 2  S Q .  F T. E X T :  0  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  9 7 2  S Q .  F T.

N

Level 6
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10’-2” x 16’-0”
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W.I.C.

THIRD 
BEDROOM

8’-8” x 9’-10”

KITCHEN
6’-10” x 10’-6”

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
9’-9” x 9’-6”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

CHAUNCEY 1  B E D R O O M

I N T :  4 5 8  S Q .  F T. E X T :  9 6  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  5 5 4  S Q .  F T.

Level 2

Podium

3

4

5

67891011

12

13

15 16 1 214

N

KITCHEN/DINING
9’-1” x 11’-6”

W/D

BALCONY
96 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’-4” x 10’-2”

LIVING
10’-1” x 7’-0”

BATH

FOYER



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

CLAYMORE 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 7 1  S Q .  F T. E X T :  8 1  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  6 5 2  S Q .  F T.

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3
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N
W/D

BALCONY
81 sq. ft.

F

DWBEDROOM
8’-4” x 10’-5”

LIVING/DINING
15’-11” x 8’-10”
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FOYER
FLEX

6’-2” x 5’-4”

KITCHEN
6’-9” x 13’-6”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

CORDOVA 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  6 5 9  S Q .  F T. E X T :  8 2  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  74 1  S Q .  F T.

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3
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W/D

BALCONY
82 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
8’-3” x 10’-9”

LIVING/DINING
16’-1” x 10’-5”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

FLEX
8’-0” x 8’-6”

KITCHEN
7’-1” x 13’-1”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

DARLINGTON 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  6 6 8  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  7 1 6  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4

Podium
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BALCONY
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F

DW

LIVING/DINING
9’-1” x 14’-1”
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PRIMARY
BEDROOM
9’-8” x 9’-4”

KITCHEN
7’-3” x 13’-4”

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
9’-11” x 8’-6”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

DUNDAS 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  8 7 0  S Q .  F T. E X T :  0  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  8 7 0  S Q .  F T.
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7’-1” x 18’-11”
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BEDROOM

8’-4” x 10’-8”

LIVING
11’-0” x 9’-0”BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
13’-4” x 8’-2”

THIRD
BEDROOM

18’-1” x 7’-10”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

DURBAN 1  B E D R O O M

I N T :  4 6 3  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  5 1 1  S Q .  F T.

Levels 3-4

Podium
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KITCHEN/DINING
9’-1” x 10’-8”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’-8” x 9’-3”

LIVING
9’-6” x 8’-7”

BATH

FOYER



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

EAGLE 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 5 6  S Q .  F T. E X T :  6 7  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  6 2 3  S Q .  F T.

Levels 3-4

Podium
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W/D

BALCONY
67 sq. ft.

F

DW

OPTIONAL WALL

BEDROOM
10’-2” x 10’-4”

LIVING/KITCHEN/DINING
13’-1” x 10’-10”

BATH
FOYER

FLEX
4’-3” x 6’-6”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

FIELDWAY 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  9 7 2  S Q .  F T. E X T :  3 9 6  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  1 , 3 6 8  S Q .  F T.

N

Level 5

Podium

4

5
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W/D

TERRACE
396 sq. ft.
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LIVING/DINING
10’-2” x 16’-0”

BATH
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W.I.C.

THIRD 
BEDROOM

8’-8” x 9’-10”

KITCHEN
6’-10” x 10’-6”

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
9’-9” x 9’-6”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

GARDENVALE 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  7 1 6  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  7 6 4  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3
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89101112
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KITCHEN/DINING
12’-9” x 9’-2”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM

8’-6” x 10’-4”

LIVING
8’-7” x 10’-8”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
10’-2” x 7’-6”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

GRAYSTONE 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  8 7 7  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  9 2 5  S Q .  F T.

Level 2

Podium

3

4

5

67891011

12

13

15 16 1 214

N

KITCHEN/DINING
14’-4” x 9’-9”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM

8’-2” x 10’-10”
LIVING

9’-11” x 9’-10”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-1” x 9’-8”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

HUMBERVALE 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 3 2  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  5 8 0  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4
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89101112
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KITCHEN/DINING
10’-8” x 9’-8”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F DW

BEDROOM
8’-11” x 9’-3”

LIVING
7’-10” x 9’-8”

BATH

FOYER

FLEX
8’-3” x 9’-7”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

ISLINGTON 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  8 7 0  S Q .  F T. E X T :  2 6 1  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  1 ,1 3 1  S Q .  F T.

N

Level 5

Podium

4

5
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78910
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1 2 31614  15

KITCHEN/DINING
7’-1” x 18’-11”

W/D

TERRACE
261 sq. ft.

F

DW
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BEDROOM

8’-4” x 10’-8”

LIVING
11’-0” x 9’-0”BATH
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FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
13’-4” x 8’-2”

THIRD
BEDROOM

18’-1” x 7’-10”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

JUDGE S T U D I O

I N T :  4 2 2  S Q .  F T. E X T :  6 7  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  4 8 9  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3

4
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6

7

18

89101112

13

14
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16  17

W/D

BALCONY
67 sq. ft.

F

DW

LIVING
10’-4” x 12’-7”

BATH

FOYER

KITCHEN/DINING
9’-6” x 11’-7”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

JUTLAND 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  6 0 3  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  6 5 1  S Q .  F T.

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3

4

5

6

7

18

89101112

13

14
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16  17

N

KITCHEN/DINING
10’-2” x 10’-7”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’-7” x 9’-9”

LIVING
9’-7” x 8’-1”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

FLEX
8’-3” x 6’-8”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

KELLOGG 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  8 8 5  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  9 3 3  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3

4

5

6

7

18

89101112

13

14

15

16  17

KITCHEN/DINING
10’-0” x 9’-9”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F

DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
9’-2” x 9’-0”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-2” x 9’-11”

LIVING
10’-5” x 10’-1”

THIRD
BEDROOM
8’-4” x 9’-11”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

KENWAY 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  6 9 4  S Q .  F T. E X T :  5 5  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  74 9  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

TowerKITCHEN/DINING
11’-5” x 8’-2”

W/D

BALCONY
55 sq. ft.

FDW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
9’-X” x 9’-4”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-11” x 7’-9”

LIVING
11’-5” x 11’-7”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

KENWOOD 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  7 2 3  S Q .  F T. E X T :  0  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  7 2 3  S Q .  F T.

N

Level 6

Podium

1

2

3

4

13

567

8

9

10

11  12

JU
LI

ET
 B

A
LC

O
N

Y

W/D

F

DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM

10’-11” x 9’-11”

LIVING
10’-10” x 10’-3”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-9” x 10’-4”

KITCHEN
6’-4” x 14’-4”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

KIPLING 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  7 8 9  S Q .  F T. E X T :  5 5  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  8 4 4  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

W/D

BALCONY
55 sq. ft.

F

DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
9’-2” x 9’-0”

LIVING/DINING/KITCHEN
18’-6” x 14’-3”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-10” x 7’-9”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

LEAMINGTON 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  1 , 0 8 4  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  1 ,1 3 2  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3

4

5

6

7

18

89101112

13

14

15

16  17

KITCHEN/DINING
18’-9” x 12’-10”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM

10’-11” x 8’-10”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-7” x 9’-4”

LIVING
9’-8” x 15’-11”

THIRD 
BEDROOM
8’-7” x 9’-4”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

LILLIBET 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  8 1 1  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  8 5 9  S Q .  F T.

N

Levels 3-4

Podium

1 2 3

4

5

6

7

18

89101112

13

14

15

16  17

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

FDW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
9’-6” x 8’-5”

LIVING/DINING
13’-1” x 9’-8”

BATHENSUITE

FOYER

W.I.C.

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM

8’-3” x 10’-9”

KITCHEN
10’-10” x 6’-7”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

LORAHILL 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  7 0 7  S Q .  F T. E X T :  5 5  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  7 6 2  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

KITCHEN/DINING
14’-11” x 9’-4”

W/D

BALCONY
55 sq. ft.

F DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
8’-4” x 10’-4”

LIVING
8’-4” x 10’-2”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER
SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-6” x 7’-10”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

MEADOWVALE 3  B E D R O O M

I N T :  9 0 2  S Q .  F T. E X T :  5 5  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  9 5 7  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

W/D

BALCONY
55 sq. ft.

F

DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
9’-8” x 8’-3”

LIVING/DINING/KITCHEN
18’-3” x 13’-5”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
11’-5” x 8’-4”

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-8” x 9’-9”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

NORSEMAN 1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

I N T :  5 4 4  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 7  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  5 9 1  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

KITCHEN/DINING
10’-6” x 8’-9”

W/D

BALCONY
47 sq. ft.

FDW

BEDROOM
9’-6” x 9’-9”

BATH

FOYER

LIVING
7’-9” x 9’-3”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

POINTS S T U D I O

I N T :  3 9 0  S Q .  F T. E X T :  4 8  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  4 3 8  S Q .  F T.

Level 2

Podium

3

4

5

67891011

12

13

15 16 1 214

N

KITCHEN/DINING
10’-5” x 14’-9”

W/D

BALCONY
48 sq. ft.

F

DW

LIVING/DINING
9’-3” x 9’-7”

BATH

FOYER



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

STOCKBRIDGE 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  6 5 5  S Q .  F T. E X T :  5 5  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  7 1 0  S Q .  F T.

Levels 8-34

1 2

3

4

5678

9

10

11 12

N

Tower

KITCHEN/DINING
9’-4” x 11’-8”

W/D

BALCONY
55 sq. ft.

F

DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM
10’-2” x 9’-4”

LIVING
8’-9” x 14’-2”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
7’-6” x 8’-8”



Materials, specifications & floor plans are subject to changes, alterations or modifications without notice. All floor plans have approximate dimensions only. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. All renderings and plans are artist’s conceptions only. Window sizes and type may vary. Landscaping, patio, terrace and 
balcony area subject to change. Depictions of materials, finishing’s, common areas and nearby lands may vary and nearby lands may be redeveloped. All depictions and 
renderings are inserted solely for artistic and conceptual purposes only and are not intended to be relied upon for entering into any agreement of purchase and sale or
deemed to be a representation or warranty of the vendor of any kind. These marketing materials do not form part of the agreement of purchase and sale. E . & O. E .

WESTROSE 2  B E D R O O M

I N T :  7 2 3  S Q .  F T. E X T :  2 1 0  S Q .  F T. T O TA L :  9 3 3  S Q .  F T.

N

Level 5

Podium

4

5

6

78910

11

12

13

1 2 31614  15

W/D

TERRACE
210 sq. ft.

F

DW

PRIMARY 
BEDROOM

10’-11” x 9’-11”

LIVING
10’-10” x 10’-3”

BATH

ENSUITE

FOYER

SECONDARY 
BEDROOM
8’-9” x 10’-4”

KITCHEN
6’-4” x 14’-4”


